
Greetings!!!
Keira Hartstein and Peter Olszowka are your friendly local Rides and Hospitality coordinators. It 
is our job to ensure everyone is able to get to Pinewoods camp this year, and, even more impor-
tantly, to ensure everyone can get HOME successfully afterwards!!
If you need to email us for any reason, please get in touch via pinewoods-rides-
hospitality@rscdsboston.org.!!
GOING TO CAMP:!
If, when you filled out your camper information form, you already put in information about ride 
requests or offers, great! You’re all set! If you haven't already, you will receive an email from one 
of us in the next 2-3 days.!
If you are suddenly realizing that maybe you didn’t explain how you’re getting to camp, or if 
something has changed since your camper form, please send us an email ASAP giving me an 
update. This is especially true if you’re one of the people who wrote “not sure what my plans are 
yet” on your ride request –you have two weeks, we'd really like to help you sort out those plans!!!
GETTING HOME FROM CAMP:!
Traditionally, rides home from camp are arranged at the session itself. Expect one of us to come 
visit you at some point during camp to check-in and make sure you are all set for heading home! 
If you have any special requests, or need to leave camp unusually early, please get in touch be-
fore camp so we can try and help arrange that.!!
HOSPITALITY:!
We have a small handful of hospitality requests –people who would like to stay over in Boston 
the night before or after one of the Pinewoods sessions. If you’re in the Boston area and have a 
spare bedroom, please let us know!!
Again, if you need to get in touch with us for any reason, please contact pinewoods-rides-hospi-
tality@rscdsboston.org.!
   !
Thanks, and we can’t wait to see you all at camp!!!
 --Peter & Keira


